Ashley Dening

Accounting Coordinator

andening@syr.edu

About Ashley Dening

Ashley Dening was born and raised in the city of Syracuse, and
recently joined SUPA in 2022 as the Accounting Clerk. She has
prior experience in customer service and billing. When not at
work, Ashley enjoys watching football, playing video games,
cooking, and traveling. She is a proud mom of 2 beautiful cats
and 1 dog, Daisy, Rogue, and Annabelle.
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